
 

February 19, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Garrett Love, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Love: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 146 by Senate Committee on Agriculture 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 146 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Agriculture regulates milk and dairy production in the state.  

SB 146 would amend current law to allow milk producers to make deliveries directly to 

consumers.  The bill would also remove existing language that limits the advertising of raw milk 

to a sign on the premises of a dairy farm. 

 

 The passage of SB 146 would have no fiscal effect for the Kansas Department of 

Agriculture. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Mark Heim, Agriculture  


